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MARY MERTZ, DIRECTOR

Richard J. Simimers, Chief

Division of Qil and Gas Resources Management
2045 Morse Rd, Building F-2

Columbus, Ohio 43229

Phone: (614) 265-6922; Fax: (614) 265-6910

MEMORANDUM

To: Jacob Ritzenthaler, Regulatory Policy Advocate, CSI
Cc: Carrie Kuruc, Director, CSI

From: w Richard Simmers, Chief, Division of Qil and Gas Resources Management, Ohio
Department of Natural Resources

Date: May 31, 2019

Subject: CSl Review — Well Spacing Draft Rules

The Ohio Department of Natural Resources, Division of Oil and Gas Resources Management (Division), is
in receipt of the memorandum regarding CSI’s comments on the Well Spacing rule package. The Division
appreciates the work of the entire CSl team for their thoughtful review of this draft rule package and

their assistance with the rulemaking process.

Consistent with €S| recommendations, the Division will proceed with formal filing of the rule package.
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